Thank you Rodger

Thank you so much to Rodger Gibbs who helps the
setting with all our DIY fixes and has made us some
amazing new  INYREL o

equipment such
as our moveable
fence panels.

In April 2020,
he made and
donated this
wonderful
friendship bemcla
along with ..

this beautiful new mud kitchen which we know the
children will absolutely love. Thank you so much
from everyone at Pre School.




